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I support this bill. We live in Portland. It seems like every week we hear of gun 

violence and I know most of the guns come from gun dealers who are currently under 

regulated. I support this bill because we need to keep illegal guns out of our 

communities. I would like to increase inspection of gun dealers by requiring a state 

license. Other states that have done so have seen a decrease in gun trafficking and 

homicides.   


